
Update on Response to Solicitation OPM-RFP-06-00060 

 

   

The Office of Personnel Management will send written notification to Offerors who are 

not in the competitive range on or about July 26, 2006.  Additional information will be 

sent to Offerors who are in the competitive range on or about July 28, 2006.  

 


